

Department of Public Works Infrastructure Services Division Jerrel Kruschke, PE Commissioner of Public Works

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, PE Infrastructure Administration Manager

June 21, 2023

Honorable Lamont Westmoreland Alderman, 5th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 5TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #230337

INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON WEST HADLEY STREET AND

NORTH 87TH STREET

Dear Alderman Westmoreland:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control.

Sincerely,

Kevin Muhs, PE, AICP

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm

c: Common Council





Department of Public Works Infrastructure Services Division Jerrel Kruschke, PE Commissioner of Public Works

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, PE Infrastructure Administration Manager

June 21, 2023

Honorable Lamont Westmoreland Alderman, 5th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 5TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #230337

INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON WEST LOCUST STREET AND

NORTH 85TH STREET

Dear Alderman Westmoreland:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control.

Sincerely,

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm

c: Common Council





Department of Public Works Infrastructure Services Division Jerrel Kruschke, PE Commissioner of Public Works

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, PE Infrastructure Administration Manager

June 21, 2023

Honorable Lamont Westmoreland Alderman, 5th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 5TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #230337

INSTALL NO TRUCKING 3 TONS OR OVER ON NORTH 105TH STREET

AT WEST VILLARD AVENUE NORTHBOUND

Dear Alderman Westmoreland:

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since this street is strictly residential and trucks are using it as a short cut, we recommend that heavy trucks be prohibited.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Kexin L Muhs, PE, AICP

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm

c: Common Council

